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Tuesday, 14 December 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be hosting Christmas parties for the Year 5-6 children on  

Friday 17th December in the afternoon.  

 

Staff will provide games and we have decided not to have any food again this year due to the ongoing 

risks posed by the pandemic.  

 

Children can arrive at school wearing their party outfit, but they should not wear / bring make up and no 

heels higher than the normal school shoe heel please. Please remember that the children will be going out 

to play in any party outfit that they wear so it is important that they are wearing enough to keep them 

warm on what could be an extremely cold day.  

 

On Friday morning, each class will watch a film. If any of the chosen films are rated PG, we will send a text 

message to you in advance containing a link for you to give permission for your child to watch the film. If 

you do not receive a text message, this will be because the class will be watching a U-rated film, where 

parental permission is not required. 

 

We would like to say a huge thank you for all of your support this year. Merry Christmas! 

 

The Y5-6 team 

 

Mr Curtis   Mr Green   Mr MacLeod   Mrs Norgate 
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